1518 WILLOWBROOK LANE, VILLANOVA, PA. 19085

Phone: (215) 527-3263
Fax: (215) 527.0434

January 22, 1991

Professor Donald Davidson
University of California Berkeley
Department of Philosophy

Fax (415) 642-4164

Dear Professor Davidson:

Professor Terricabras has informed me that he already apologized on
my behalf because of my absence during the second week of Professor
Quine's Seminar at the F.M. Chair for Contemporary Thought in Girona.

Nonetheless, I wish to express to you, more personally, my sincere
regret for my absence. As Professor Terricabras undoubtedly told you, I
could stay only the first week, for personal reasons (I still have some
relatives in Barcelona, notably my sister, who fell gravelly ill).

I know that the seminar was (as I had no doubts it would be) a
complete success. It certainly added prestige to the Chair, and was
extremely useful to all those attending.

I especially thank you for accepting to be one of the holders of the
F.M. Chair (June, 1994). The Chair is not philosophically biased, but there
is little doubt that it is strongly in favor of clear and rigorous thinking,
and somewhat impatient with woolly thought. In this sense your
acceptance is particularly welcome.

With my very best wishes;

alr og

J. \Ferrater Mora




